
Dear Valued Customer, 

We hope this message finds you well. As the festive season approaches, we would like to inform 

you of updates to our transportation service timetable. 

Updated Festive Timetable: 

• December 24: Service available until 8 PM 

• December 25: Operating from 10 AM to 6 PM 

• December 31: Extended service until 10 PM 

• January 1: Closed for the holiday 

We appreciate your understanding and support during this festive period. If you have any 

questions, please feel free to contact us. 

Wishing you a joyous holiday season! 

Sincerely, 

Your Transportation Service Team 


